COVID-19 Safety Guideline for Food Truck Thursdays at the Niagara Falls Train Station Patrons!

· Masks must be worn when visiting the Niagara Falls Train Station, when 6 feet of social distancing is not possible.

· Customers must maintain a 6 feet distance in a food truck line.  

· Customers must wear a mask when ordering and receiving food.

· Individuals seated at the same table must be members of the same party (but may be from different households), with a maximum of 6 people per table. 

·  Seating has been placed to allow for social distancing.

· All tables will be cleaned and sanitized regularly.

· We encourage patrons to bring personal hand sanitizer.

· Please stay home if you are sick or experiencing any COVID symptoms (shortness of breath, fever, cough).

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Performers should be at least 12 feet apart from patrons. Patrons should not be standing except for necessary reasons (e.g., restroom, entering/exiting), standing patrons should wear face coverings, etc. 
